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Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education

Region VII - CENTRAL VISAYAS
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BOHOL

Office of the Schools Division
Superintendent

April 22, 2022

Division Memorandum
No.025| series of 2022

For:

Subject:

Public Schools District Supervisor/Acting Public Schools District Supervisors
School Administrators

School DRRM Coordinators

School Clinic-in-Charge

Health and Nutrition Personnel

Teaching and Non-teaching Personnel

All others concerned

MONITORING OF THE REQUIRED HEALTH STANDARDS IN THE
PROGRESSIVE EXPANSION OF LIMITED FACE-TO-FACE CLASSES -

H.

III.

IV.

This office issues this memorandum to reiterate the Required Health Standards
pursuant to existing guidelines and those set by in place for the progressive
expansion of limited face-to-face classes in the Department of Education, Division of
Bohol.

In congruence to the aforesaid, a series of monitoring activities will be conducted
by the Division Health and Nutrition Personnel in the various districts and schools ,
in the division within the remaining duration of school year 2021-2022. ‘

On-site school inspection shall be conducted randomly by teams of selected health
personnel who shall monitor the schools’ compliance to the required health
standards. The selection of participating division health personnel shall be under
the discretion of the Division Medical Officer and the Division Nurse in Charge.

This memorandum will serve as a travel order and traveling expenses of the
monitoring personnel may be charged to the division funds subject to the usual
accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

For the information and compliance of all concerned.
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